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Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry, 

 
 I had a fruitful trip to Orlando last week, as I attended the Coalition of Prison Evangelists conference and met with 

some folks that are sending the Emmaus courses into the Florida institutions.  Along with the prison work in the state of 

Michigan (which continues to be a struggle), please keep the work in Florida in prayer!  We have offered to help in whatever 
way the Lord would use us to get more Bible courses into more prisons and into the hands of more inmates there.   

 

 The opportunity in front of us is a great one.  Florida is listed as having the 3rd highest prison population in the 

country behind only Texas and California, and there is much room for growth when it comes to the presence of the Emmaus 
courses there.  We are in the process of making connections with chaplains, former inmates, and fellow prison workers in an 

effort to reach those desperate for the Lord.  We pray that God will use us to fill this need! 

 
“The Word became flesh and made his dwelling among us.  We have seen his glory,  

the glory of the one and only Son, who came from the Father, full of grace and truth.” - John 1:14 

   
 “My name is Stanley and I’m currently serving time at Coal Township for 2 1/2 to 6 years.  I was given your 

information by a brother at the service I attend here at the prison.  He feels that the service your group offers will help me 

stay on track and further educate myself in the Lord.  He mentioned there are mail-in Bible studies, possible religious 
materials, and even correspondence.   

 My reason for writing is to continue the rough road of becoming better as a person.  I am 38 years old, lost 

everything and everyone.  I’m not looking for money or to take advantage.  I sincerely just want a chance.  I know deep down 

God loves me and there is a reason why I am here today.  Writing you for help may be the start of that reason.  Thank you 
for your time and the service you provide!” - Stanley (Pennsylvania) 

 

 “Can I send my tithes to Life’s Key?  I have learned a lot from your school.  You have helped to make me what I am 
today, and I want to continue to change.  My greatest goals are to do what the world says can’t be done.  With God, all 

things are possible.” - David (West Virginia) 

 
 “Thank you all very much for these lessons.  They were a real blessing, and I enjoyed them greatly.  I wrote to wish 

you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  This is the time we celebrate Jesus’ birth and coming.  He is not a little 

baby anymore.  He’s a Mighty King and the Lion of Judah.  He’s God’s Gift to us.  There’s no better.” - Richard (Ohio) 

 
 “Just to let you know, I truly enjoyed these Bible studies!  Things are well in my prison life.  I just finished a 

custodial maintenance class, so my wages will be going up.  And also God blessed me with a second job of Prisoner 

Observation Aide, so I will be able to begin paying on my restitution again. 
 My family life could use prayer.  I need restoration with my daughter.  She is 26 and we haven’t spoken in 12 years.  

She is very angry with me so we need God to soften her precious heart.  Also my 28 year old daughter and 23 year old son 

are into drugs and alcohol and need deliverance.  Please join me in prayer.” - Pamela (Michigan) 
 

For HIS Glory,          
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